SUMMERVILLE

Family Health Team

August 27, 2025

Subject: Dr. Wu's relocation to Apple Hills

Dear Patient,

I am pleased that you have chosen to be part of my practice and the Summerville Family Health Team. Summerville has 5 different locations, and I will be moving from the Harborn site at 89 Queensway to the Apple Hills site at 1221 Bloor St. just west of Dixie Road in Mississauga on November 1, 2025. I will be taking on a colleague's practice (Dr. Ted Nemtean) who will be retiring. I will also be expanding office hours due to the increase in number of patients. I feel very fortunate to be relocating within the same family health team as this allows all my patients to continue to be part of my practice. Your medical records will automatically remain with Summerville FHT and you will not need to re-register. Please call the Apple hills office for appointments after November 1, 2025 or book online when the schedule becomes available.

If you would prefer to remain at the Harborn site, a new physician (Dr. Taylor Mehta) will be starting to take on patients in January 2026. You can call the office to make an appointment with her starting in January, and you will need to sign a new registration form when you meet her. If you need care prior joining Dr. Mehta's practice, I can continue to provide care for you from the Apple Hills location. Unfortunately, you will not be able to access the other health care providers at Harborn until after the transfer of care.

We hope that you will remain a patient of Summerville Family Health Team and take advantage of the many programs and allied health services that we provide. If you do, however, decide to transfer to a physician outside of Summerville FHT, we will ensure your records are transferred in a timely manner.

Thank you for the privilege of being your doctor.

Best regards,
Dr. Lily Wu, MD CCFP